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Library Fine Amnesty  

January 6 - January 14 

Start the year with a clean slate. The library is 
offering a New Year's amnesty for fines on overdue 
materials - just return your overdue items to the 
library between January 6 and January 14 and all late 
fees will be forgiven. This amnesty is a good 

opportunity for patrons to return those long overdue materials that have 
fallen behind the sofa or underneath the car seat! Please take a moment to 
look around and bring back these items so they can be shared by the 
community. 
 
(Please note that the amnesty does not apply to fines/fees already on an 
account. Completely lost items must also still be paid for.)  

 

Children's Programming Signup 

Begins Monday, January 9, 9:00AM 

Registration for the winter/spring sessions of Storytime, 
Lullaby Lapsit and other children's programs will open on 
Monday, January 9th. Registration is entirely online and 
can be done at our event calendar. You will need your 
library card and PIN in order to complete the registration. 

 

NEW: Beading Group  

Saturday, January 28, 11AM - 3PM 

Beaders of all experience levels are invited to the new 
Beading group which will be meeting at the library the 
4th Saturday of every month. Some meetings will be 
drop-in sessions where people bring their own projects 
and can share tips and techniques with other beading 

Quick Links 

 Upcoming Events  

 RML Website  

  

     

Additional 
January Events 

Computer Drop-in Help 

Tue 1/3, 7-8PM 
Tue 1/10,1:30-2:30PM 
Tue 1/17, 7-8PM 
Tue 1/24,1:30-2:30PM 

  
Computer Workshops 
Microsoft Excel 

Thursday, 1:30PM 
Beginning - 1/12 
Intermediate - 1/19 
Advanced - 1/26 

  
Paper Techniques  
Mini Albums  
Tue 1/24, 6:30PM 
  
eReader Demo 

Wed 1/11, 3-4PM  

 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001nm-2BmQ_j1rEDDT4sLq7TjbEzjfeGw1FarNkRsk660dn7kS7U4FO4LSM9JgWbuOlM5JK-ZGCCRPNlR0n-kZzb6MtzuEncIVM6Zwok0QuB7DRJpZlhA5Jw0vkPJMoR3rM5d61nspQTPzWzzb1rHG2GYTqi7bT1EoBNZqBNcV1gJc=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001nm-2BmQ_j1rEDDT4sLq7TjbEzjfeGw1FarNkRsk660dn7kS7U4FO4LSM9JgWbuOlM5JK-ZGCCRPNlR0n-kZzb6MtzuEncIVM6Zwok0QuB7DRJpZlhA5Jw0vkPJMoR3rM5d61nspQTPzWzzb1rHG2GYTqi7bT1EoBNZqBNcV1gJc=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001nm-2BmQ_j1rEDDT4sLq7TjbEzjfeGw1FarNkRsk660dn7kS7U4FO4LSM9JgWbuOlM5JK-ZGCCRPNlR0n-kZzb_5L14UOSWJTBSze-KdHTMXRnf4PZ3g4g27ok-XO2OjL
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001nm-2BmQ_j1rEDDT4sLq7TjbEzjfeGw1FarNkRsk660dn7kS7U4FO4LSM9JgWbuOlM5JK-ZGCCRPNlR0n-kZzb_5L14UOSWJTBSze-KdHTMXRnf4PZ3g4g27ok-XO2OjL
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001nm-2BmQ_j1rEDDT4sLq7TjbEzjfeGw1FarNkRsk660dn7kS7U4FO4LSM9JgWbuOlM5JK-ZGCCRPNlR0n-kZzby1Yn6_-FFqJdrrD95XScbJzrl8D1U-wlNTQpd7WPPGan7aqpML4mp4=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001nm-2BmQ_j1rEDDT4sLq7TjbEzjfeGw1FarNkRsk660dn7kS7U4FO4LSM9JgWbuOlM5JK-ZGCCRPNlR0n-kZzb1k6uN763z5Z2VGrkaJD8jED0TUWXPJeDe7OMUdCNomn


enthusiasts, while other meetings will be classes devoted to specific 
projects which will be taught by experienced beaders. For classes, people 
will need to register in advance and there may be a materials fee for 
project kits. 
 
The first meeting is a drop-in session - all are welcome! 

 

Is Stress Making Your Pants Tight?  

Tuesday, January 17, 10:00AM 
Thursday, January 19, 7:00PM 

Fitness and nutrition coach Melissa Koerner of 
FriendYourBody.com presents a stress reduction 
workshop "Is Stress Making Your Pants Tight? Simple 
Tips to Reduce Your Stress AND Your Pant Size!" Learn 
how stress impacts weight, energy, digestion and overall 
health and learn simple tips to manage stress. Call 886-
6030 to sign up or register online (Tues or Thurs). 

 

Free Tax Help  

Wednesdays, Feb. 1 - April 11, 1:00-6:00PM 

Volunteers from the AARP will be at the library every 
Wednesday during tax season to help seniors and 
low to moderate income taxpayers with their tax 
returns. (Tax assistance volunteers do not help 
prepare Schedule C over $10,000 in expenses, 
Schedule E, complicated/lengthy Schedule D forms without proper 
paperwork, or other specialized forms. Taxpayers with very complex tax 
forms are advised to seek paid tax help.) Call the library at 886-6030 to 
make an appointment, walk-ins welcome. 

 

Tax Forms 

It's that time of year again. The library will soon have 
many tax forms available for pickup in the area near the 
copy machine in the main room. 
 
Although the library receives many federal tax forms and 

instructions, we don't receive every federal form and instruction booklet. 
Any form not available at the library can be printed off the IRS website or 
copied from "Package X" (the master booklet for forms/instructions) which 
the library typically receives in February. Copying or printing costs 
$0.10/page. 

 
 

Inclement Weather Policy 

On days when Hudson schools are closed, all library programming is 
automatically cancelled. Please call in advance to be certain of other 
programs. Library closings will be sent to WMUR and other local outlets. 

 

Regularly 
Scheduled 

Events 

Hudson Writers 
Group 
no Jan meeting     
  
Genealogy Club   
Speaker: Alan 
MacKinnon  
Fri 1/13, 1:30PM 
     
Gaming Day 
Sat 1/14, 12-4PM 
  
Book Discussion  
Testimony      
Tue 1/17, 1:30PM 
  
Anime/Manga Club 
Wed 1/18, 3:30PM 
  
Drop in Stitchers 
Fridays 9:30-11:30AM 

  

 

 

 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001nm-2BmQ_j1rEDDT4sLq7TjbEzjfeGw1FarNkRsk660dn7kS7U4FO4LSM9JgWbuOlM5JK-ZGCCRPNlR0n-kZzb6MtzuEncIVM6Zwok0QuB7DRJpZlhA5Jw0vkPJMoR3rM71vlRM2Ws5b5PKZGxShBX8bbr-9-D_uJSeFvW85HvMYzNpQnoQZdKqqoErxreZkRuQla7vGhkW49TW-ipIEB_14k_QCtL-5pTudF3ZQop4PA_MQ23aSMwjsHF7MVwBv9
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001nm-2BmQ_j1rEDDT4sLq7TjbEzjfeGw1FarNkRsk660dn7kS7U4FO4LSM9JgWbuOlM5JK-ZGCCRPNlR0n-kZzb3n23gPKnAJ5EI3YkEdyYafi41NxWm_n2cIjXzaUj4baYtv6vSleR7j0UrCgmbr78MJBMDGJ09SwEkWp6fCZjWa7vI74lnmaK1MUyudnGRU2eyAnsGPbZFVGzDVsXU58LRzSj9quBcvRImjgMIyTS8Hvcwn73KHn9WyyZyxmZaK36fQdmqXmKY2_c2HfOqJ2NA==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001nm-2BmQ_j1rEDDT4sLq7TjbEzjfeGw1FarNkRsk660dn7kS7U4FO4LSM9JgWbuOlM5JK-ZGCCRPNlR0n-kZzb_ivyVGEJ-xkN1JVs7rSq0H32cDC_2a1Ew==
http://visitor.r20.constantcontact.com/email.jsp?m=1104276052487&id=preview


Second Hand Prose 

2nd Sunday of the Month, 11AM - 3PM, Hills Memorial Library 

Great prices on books, DVDs, CDs, and comic books this month on 
Sunday, January 8. Check out the magazine recycling/swap program. 
Bring current magazines during SHP hours - take others home FREE.  
 
'Early Bird' admittance at 10AM granted to paid members of the Friends. 
You may become a member at the sale for as little as $10. Please enter 
via the ramp at the rear of the building. DONATIONS of DVDs, CDs, and 
gently used books are NEEDED and may be brought to Second Hand 
Prose or to the Library during regular hours. 

  

 


